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From Your Community Lay Director�

Greetings to the Living Water Emmaus community�

I would like to thank the members of Bethel Baptist Church for a�
great job of hosting our June community meeting. Thank you to�
Janie Keller and the young people who helped her with music.�
They did a great job. Thank you to Nancy Martin for the 4th day�
talk, and thank you to Rance Young for leading our service.�

July is shaping up to be a busy month, with the Women’s walk�
July 19-22 and preparations for the Men’s walk early August.�
We dedicated the team of Women’s Walk # 73 in June and we�
are looking forward to our first walk at the ARK in Amherst. We are�
still needing a few Pilgrims for the August Men’s walk, so get those�
applications in quickly.�

I can remember one of the old cheers from the high school�
football games that went “We got spirit yes we do we got spirit�
how about you?” this was of course sent across the field as a�
challenge for who had the most school spirit. I thought about that�
we might use that and change a few words. How would this be?�
“I got pilgrims yes I do I got pilgrims how about you?”�

John 15:7 Jesus said “If you abide in Me and My words abide in�
you, you will ask what you desire, and it shall be done for you.”�

I hope that we will have good turnouts for send-off, candle light,�
and closing services at Amherst. I look forward to seeing you all�
there. The next community meeting will be July 26th at Trinity�
Fellowship Church, I look forward to seeing you all there. God�
bless you all.�

       De Colores,�
        Russell Flick�

--� --�
Trinity Fellowship Church�

200 S. I-27�
Plainview, Tx�

Board 5:30 PM�
Sponsor’s Training 6:00 PM�

Meal       6:30 PM�
  Worship    7:30 PM�

Guests are welcome and nursery will�
be provided.�
Bring your favorite dishes. Wear your�
name tag. Bring your worship book.�
Come to share in the fun and�
fellowship!�

: 5:30 PM.�
 will be held at�

6:00 PM with Janet Pyle and Ray�
Macha as leader. The Board invites�
and urges all new community�
members and others who have never�
sponsored a pilgrim, and anyone who�
has not been through a recent training�
class to participate. The class will last�
for 30 minutes.�
Being a sponsor is one of the most�
important roles of the Walk To�
Emmaus. Several areas must be�
covered in order for the pilgrim to�
have an exciting and successful walk.�

 begins at 7:30 with praise�
songs, and closes with communion.�

Call Kayla Edwards @ 292-4807�
to list your church on the schedule or�



#73     Women’s Walk  #74     Men’s Walk�
           July 19-22, 2012          August 2-5, 2012�
         The Ark, Amherst, TX           The Ark, Amherst, TX�
      Sheri Warren, Lay Director         Jim Franklin, Lay Director�
  Kelly Warren, Spiritual Director      Kelly Warren, Spiritual Director�

  #75   Women’s Walk�
         October 18-21 2012�
        Plains Baptist Assembly�
        Shelly Thrasher, Lay Director�
    Rance Young, Spiritual Director�

GET YOUR APPLICATIONS IN NOW, WE WANT THIS TO�
BE A GREAT FULL WALK.  It can be with you & God’s will.�

Pilgrims of Walk # 73�
 Esme Aguirre     Greta Ballard        Heather Borum�

 Sindy Castillo        Natisha Colon    Tanya Sue Drew�
 Liz Gonzales          Nina Green       Courtney Harpe�
Kerri Harper                     Maria Horton             Kami Hunt�
Karen Hutson                  Tali Jackson          Angelia Keen�
Steffani Meriwether     Lori McGuire          Casie Neuman�
Callie Noland             Cassie Noland         Janet Peoples�
Clarissa Prayor               JoAnn Rey                    Mary Ann Reyes�
Kristin Rodriguez         Rachael Rogers          Soley Soto�
Nickie Stevenson          Estella Thomas� Kandace Thurman�
Jodi Tone� Georgia Wall� Sunshine Waller�
Nina White� Margaret Wilson� Rebecca Ybarra�

Sign up your CHURCH For�
COMMUNITY MEETINGS�

Pick Your Month before someone else�
gets it.....�

CALL  OR E-MAIL ME @�
kayla.edwards@yahoo.com�

          806-292-4807�
******URGENT******�

When hosting community, Churches�
are responsible for the Dinner & dessert�
plates, napkins, silverware, cups, &�
drinks.  Childcare is optional for the�
church, but Emmaus does pay $25.00�
for the person who works in childcare�
for the evening.�

Team for Walk # 73�
Sheri Warren, Lay Director          Kelly Warren, Spiritual Director�
Sue Johnson                Sherrie Wall                  Shannon Cage�

   Sylvia Barrera     Beth Hannabas           Sharon Hunt�
   Karrie Peoples           Elaine Norrell                 Donna Kay Burnett�
  Tommie Flick              Lynnette Ginn               Naomi Jones�
   Tammy Mason          Kathy Young        Kimberly Templeton�
   Torrie Gilleland          Lori Glenn                      Chris Campbell�
   Traci Patton              Sandra Sims                   Cathy Wall�
  Debbie Crosby         Hope Warren                Angie Magallanes�
   Tami Campbell        Reta Star Craft            Darenda Ashby�
   Patty Kuriyama        Kendra Guerra               Mike Teague�
    J. D. Templeton           Art Wall                      Naomi Dudley�

 - Bring to send-off�
on Thursday night�  to the BACK�
DOOR.�

. If�
food agape is brought after Thursday�
night, leave it in the Agape Room on�
the end of the building.�

 - Bring for all eight�
meals on Thursday night to the BACK�
DOOR. These must all be there at that�
time!!�

Bring Thursday night�
to the BACK DOOR. To assist the�
servant team, your cooperation is�
appreciated on the following:�
-Do�  “personalize” agape with�
pilgrims’ names. (Of course, it is OK�
to include your name or the name of�
the reunion group providing the�
agape.)�
- Do�  bring personal gifts for�
pilgrims. (Give after the walk.)�
- Do� bring any agape after�
Friday noon.�

 Please do NOT bring�
cameras to send-off, candlelight or�
closing. The only pictures made during�
a walk will be of table groups.�

- Gather in the�
FRONT OF THE BUILDING ON MAIN�
STREET by 6:30 PM. Immediately�
following will be�  in�
Chapel.�

 - Do not�
arrive at the�

 before�
7:30 PM. This will help to keep your�
presence a surprise! Worship service�
will begin about 8:30 PM. The�
pilgrims are scheduled to arrive at�
Candlelight at 10 PM.�

- Do not arrive�
earlier than 3:30 PM.�

.  Worship�
service will begin about 4:30, with the�
pilgrims scheduled to arrive between�
4:45 and 5:00. Volunteers are needed�
to help with clean-up after closing.�

Pilgrims Needed!�

The August and October Walks are in need of�
Pilgrims!!�

Please be in Prayer for God to put the right person in your mind�
and heart for these walks.  I pray that it fills up and there is a waiting list.�

This is your opportunity to bless someone.  There are Community people who�
would be willing to help you with any sponsoring needs. Just notify Russell or I�
and we will be glad to pass the word to complete your needs.  Thank You in�

advance for the great work you do in Our Saviors name.�
DeColores:  Kayla Edwards�


